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Effective from the 26th of October 2015, the transit without Visa (TWOV) scheme, will not apply to 
customers who hold a ticket for their connecting flight (purchased on or after 26th Oct 2015) separate 

out of Sao Paulo Guarulhos (GRU) .

Customers with a  ticket for their connecting flight (purchased on or after 26th Oct15) will be separate

required to hold a Transit Visa for Brazil. 
 

The above information is updated on TIMATIC. 
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For further information please refer to the Amadeus or visit  
www.qatarairways.com/ir   
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